
May 3, 1996 

 

Dr. Randy Robertson, M.D. 

100 Maxwell Crossing 

Brentwood, Tennessee 37027 

 

Dear Dr. Robertson: 

 

On Friday, April 26, 1996 you left a voice mail message with Mr. Horne of our staff indicating that 

you would like to see an HSCA referred document with Agency File Number 006416 released.  

 

When time permitted, Mr. Horne followed up on this matter with the appropriate staff member who 

tracks HSCA record status.  As it turns out, this matter had already been handled by the Review 

Board as part of our ongoing work.  Following our March 19, 1996 Board Meeting, it was 

announced in the April 9, 1996 Federal Register that this document is now Open in Full. 

 

I am enclosing a courtesy copy of the document with this letter; it is a four paged letter from Thomas 

Canning (the NASA trajectory analyst) to Dr. George Loquvam of the HSCA Forensic Pathology 

Panel, dated March 21, 1978. 

 

As I am sure you are aware, all of the Review Board’s releases are noticed in the Federal Register.  

Many documents which entered the JFK Collection in a “referred” status will gradually become “open 

in full” as our work continues, and the various agencies concerned comply with the provisions of the 

JFK Act and review referred documents which originated with their agencies. 

 

To facilitate proper routing and the most efficient use of staff resources, it would be preferable if 

future requests of this nature are referred to me, so that I can route it to the proper staff members for 

inquiry and action, if necessary. 

 

Thank you for your assistance and continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

 

Enclosure 


